ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE BellaVita at Green Tee

Meeting Notes June 7, 2014

Attendees: Jim Moore, Chairman

Anita Barner Connie Harry Tony Nicolas Don Talley

Absent: Ron Lauve

Tom Rohwer

Ruth Southard, BellaVita HOA Board contact

The meeting of the BellaVita Architectural Review Committee was called to order by the chairman. The meeting notes from April 12, 2014 were reviewed and approved.

Connie Harry was introduced to the committee as a new member as Anita will be leaving the Committee. There was discussion about the details of the transition of documents and the duties of the Committee.

An appeal that had been submitted has been withdrawn and no further activity is required.

There was discussion of a change in the date and time of future meetings. It was proposed that the meetings be changed to the 3rd Thursday of the month at 3 p.m. This change was approved after confirming the change with absent members.

There was discussion that Connie Harry will be doing some ARC community informational publicity, for example the guidelines for window covering during hurricane season.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

The next scheduled meeting will be July 17, 2014.

Meeting notes prepared by: Anita Barner